
Our First House Morning 

 

Mr Milne’s ECO Group decided that BVS staff and children should learn more about 
conserving energy. 

It was decided that we would hold a House Morning on Friday 15th July to discover just how 
reliant we all are on non-sustainable power. 

Children across all Year Groups met in their Houses to discover how easy it would be to have 
lessons, but without using any form of energy. Not only was it fun to work with children of 
different ages we also found just how difficult it was to be without electricity – no lighting, 
no computers, no interactive whiteboards, no worksheets etc. The list was endless. Instead we 
improvised and used our outside environment as classroom. Even though we live in a 
technological age we felt that it was a very worthwhile exercise and it’s made it clear to us 
that we must conserve energy. In future we will turn off lights and shutdown any electrical 
device if we’re no longer using it as well as shutting all doors to avoid heat loss. 

 

 

 


